
Fair Housing Notice

As part of its continuing effort to provide fair housing opportunities for its citizens, the Town of
Edenton is releasing this public information notice that was published for the NC Human
Relations Commission entitled “Fair Housing is the Law in North Carolina”.

Supporting Documents

Fair Housing Notice 21.76 KB

http://www.townofedenton.com/town-hall/page/fair-housing-notice
http://www.townofedenton.com/media/1976

